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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

88% 91% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

93% 87% 86% 95% 90% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates                 

INSET days – 27th October 2023, 21st and 22nd December 2023, 3rd June 2024 

Please also use our website for a calendar of term dates. 

Governor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor and are looking to welcome expressions of 

interest. If you are interested in finding out more, please contact Mrs Shirley 

Freeman, Clerk to Governors based in the school office. 
 

Welly Walkathon     

We will be sending out sponsor forms for our Welly Walkathon next week. Please help 

us raise money for additional outdoor resources in School/Foundation and to provide 

activities that enrich the curriculum.  

We will be completing the Welly Walkathon on Friday 20th October. The children will 

complete circuits of the field, in class groups, wearing wellies or other suitable 

footwear.  

If you need additional sponsor sheets just ask the class teacher on a dojo message. 

Money raised will ensure each Key stage class and Nursery will be able to purchase 

outdoor equipment to enrich the curriculum and provide funding for activities across 

the term that the children enjoy, for example baking. Every penny will be used to 

benefit the children so please ask friends and family to sponsor your child.  

We will make the Welly Walkathon a fun and exciting part of the children’s day. 

Collected money can be handed to a member of staff in class, in an envelope, or 

given directly to the school office. 

We would also love the wellies to be left in school after the event so that children 

can access outdoor learning throughout the year. If you have any wellies your 

children have grown out of we would love to have them as spares for our Forest Fun 

activities and outdoor learning. Thank you for your support and look out for the 

sponsor forms next week. 


